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To the House Committee On Labor and Workplace Standards, 

 

I have been an RN/NP for 30 years. I have worked safe staffing ratios and slowly 

they added more patients per nurse. It is impossible in today’s healthcare to provide 

good care. When the goal is not to f*ck up because of the number of patients and 

constant interruptions, it is a sad state of health care. It causes nurses to have moral 

injuries resulting in many leaving the field. Providence is allowing their ego to dictate 

their response to striking nurses and providers. They need to do what is right. I 

demand they disclose the amount of money they are spending on the strike so there 

will transparency on the size of the CEOs ego.. I demand safe staffing ratios. Nurses 

deserve wages comparable to the nurses working at other facilities in their same 

area. 

 

Thank you for accepting my testimony and I look forward to your support. 

Anonymous Nurse Practitioner 


